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Council's Vision

The Council of Wyalkatchem
works with the community to
protect and enhance the
quality of life for current and
future generations.

Ashelford Park Opening
President’s Morning Tea
Lexus Melbourne Cup Tour
Works Update
Green Waste Collection Dates
Councillors Details

That Wyalkatchem is an
inclusive, dynamic

community where all share
in a thriving economy and a
sustainable, safe and valued

environment

Our Purpose
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This has been a super productive week in town, especially since the Town
Entry Signage was installed. (Thank you, Perth Signage).  

 
Reconciliation Week was 27 – 3 June, when the Shire could fly the Australian
Aboriginal Flag alongside the Australian flag at the Shire Office on the newly

installed flag poles. 

Adding a concrete ramp joining the ACROD carpark to the paving has greatly
improved the Shire Administration's access. Parks & Garden staff member

Simon Ozanne, has done a wonderful job replacing the surrounding paving
that had to be disturbed. 
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The steps on the Goods Shed have been replaced thanks to our      
maintenance man Gary, and footpath repairs have now been completed in 

several streets in town. 

Annual tree pruning in the Shire, as required by Western Power has been 
completed.

The Garden crew have commenced the green waste collection and will also 
be pruning trees along the way.  Check the green waste collection for your 

street collection dates an make the most of this service.

Staff attended Traffic Management
Training with the Shires of Mt Marshall and

Tammin
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Greenwaste Collection

The commencing date and streets are listed below: 

Week commencing 27th May - Piesse Street & Honour Ave
Week commencing 3rd June - Johnston Street & Flint Street

Week commencing 10th June - Thurstun Street & Wilson
Street

Week commencing 17th June -Scott Street & Swan Street &
McLean Street

Week commencing 24th June- Slocum Street & Lindsay Street
Week commencing 1st July- Ritches Street & Grace Street

Next week the Shire will be doing a green waste collection in town streets.
Please note this is green waste only – this will be picked up by hand so

size appropriate please. Please make sure the pile of green waste is on the
verge at the start of the commencing week allocated to your street. 

.Items we WILL collect 
Pruning’s up to 1.5m in length and 15cm in diameter.

• Loose leaves and grass clippings in boxes or bags.

Items we will NOT collect 
• Dug out lawn

• General waste, junk or white goods
• Sand or soil materials
• Stumps or palm logs

• Weeds and root materials
• No more than 2 cubic metres.
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